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ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 

I assumed the posiƟon of Assistant Superintendent for the 7th Division PNR-NMRA mid-term in 
November 2022 and will be standing for re-elecƟon at this year’s Annual General MeeƟng.  Since joining 
the Board, I have been learning about the governance and operaƟons of our organizaƟon and assisƟng 
our superintendent wherever possible, including filling in for him at our recent Railway Modeller’s Meet. 

I look forward to conƟnuing to serve our division and assisƟng where I can.  I also hope to bring in some 
new iniƟaƟves at some point, the first of which will be a conƟnuing series of bi-monthly modellers’ video 
meets.  These are intended to strengthen our model railway community and provide acƟviƟes and 
connecƟons for those members who live further afield. 

I wish to thank all of our volunteers who made RMMBC 2023 such a success, and all those already 
working on Vancouver Train Expo 2023 and our PNR Regional Meet in 2024.  Please consider lending a 
hand if you can. 

I wish everyone a producƟve fall with enjoyable operaƟng sessions and quality modelling Ɵme! 

 

Timothy Horton 
Assistant Superintendent 
7th Division, PNR-NMRA 


